
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc announces that its Board of Directors 

examined yesterday the issue of payment or not of dividend and 
decided that at this stage no dividend will be paid. 
 

 

Nicosia, 18 January 2019 
 
 

 
George Mitsides, 
Company Secretary. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


